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October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
The examination boards have recently published a provisional timetable for the May/ June 
2025 public examination period. To allow parents/ carers and students time to plan ahead, I 
would like to share these provisional key dates with you. Please note, that it can be as late as 
January 2025 before a confirmed timetable is published.  
 
GCSE written exams are currently scheduled to run from week commencing Thursday 8th 

May 2025 until Thursday 19th June 2025. 
 
Exam boards have designated the afternoon of Wednesday 11th June 2025 and the whole 

day of Wednesday 25th June 2025 as ‘contingency sessions’ for exams. 
 
In the event of national or significant local disruption to exams, students would be required 
to sit any disrupted/ cancelled exams on these days. Students must therefore remain available 
to attend exams in school until Wednesday 25th June 2025.  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Katy Bruce – RBA Exam 
Office at kbruce@rjba.education 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs S Judge  
 
Vice Principal – Quality of Education  
   
 

 

mailto:office@rjba.education
http://www.tdet.education/
mailto:info@tdet.education
mailto:kbruce@rjba.education

